




















































































Dear Sirs, 

Matching Green 

Essex 

1st June 2021 

RE: Martin Figg - Licence Application for Matching Green Cricket Club 

We are aware (belatedly) of the above application. 

We have had sight of the correspondence sent to you from the occupiers of 

, Matching Green and concur with the sentiments and the 

concerns raised therein. We trust there is no requirement to reiterate them in 

full and refer you to their letter. 

We would mention that we are disappointed that this application has been 

made. When we were asked to support the considerable refurbishment and 

extension of the old cricket pavilion (which we did) we were assured on 

numerous occasions that a licence would never be sought for the premises. 

Yours faithfully, 

David and Janet Clarke 














































